

orthwest College Campus

BULLETIN

"Now may the Lord of peace himself give you peace at all times and in every way. The Lord be with all of you." 2 Thessalonians 3:16

March 7, 1985

TAX RETURNS

Dale Sorensen is available to prepare your tax return. Call the N.C. Accounting Office at 822-8266 ext.228, or his home at 827-4205.

STUDENTS WHO HAVE THEIR ACCOUNT PAID IN FULL.. by March 8 are cleared for final exams. All others must pay or make satisfactory arrangements with the Business Office and sign a promissory note.

THE BUSINESS OFFICE SAYS "THANK YOU" TO . . . all students who have met their financial obligations and kept their account current within the guidelines of the policy. This is good Christian, financial stewardship.

THE LAST MEAL BEFORE SPRING BREAK WILL BE. . . on Thursday, March 14, at noon. The first meal of Spring Quarter is Tuesday, March 19, at 5:30.

THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU THANK YOU!!!!!!! A very special THANK YOU to all of those that helped before, during and after the 5K Run. The race was a tremendous success, but that wouldn't have been possible without YOUR help! YOU ARE APPRECIATED!!!!!!!!!

WINTER CONCERT!!!

The Winter Concert will be tonight, Thursday, March 7, at 7:30 in the Chapel. The concert will feature the College Choir, A'Cappella Choir, Mandy Scott (interpretive readings), and Sharon Chiou, pianist. See you there!!

PASTOR DENNIS LAMANCE WILL BE HERE TO INTERVIEW interested students, starting at 10:30 a.m. on Friday, March 8. He is from Stanwood Assembly. Sign up in the Registrar's Office if interested.



ALL STUDENTS WHO WILL BE LEAVING THE DORMS.. at the end of Winter Quarter please see your Resident Dean to obtain a check-out form. This needs to be filled out, with your key attached, in order to receive your deposit.

STUDENTS STAYING IN THE DORM DURING SPRING.. Break should register with the Resident Dean or Resident Counselor. There is no charge assessed for the room during the Spring Break for continuing students.

STUDY(?) BREAK! STUDY(?) BREAK!!! There will be a faculty sponsored study break on Monday night 9:00 - 10:00 p.m.!! Take a break from the books and have a burger cooked and served by the faculty! In the cafeteria - Monday 9:00 - 10:00 p.m!!



LAST CHANCE!!!

This Friday and Saturday will be the last time the Evangelism MIG will be going out this quarter. Both Street Ministry and Boat Ministry will be going - both nights! We now meet in the SUB at 6:30 and leave at 7:30 so we can spend time to fast and pray with the Missions MIG from 5:30 - 6:30!

CHAPEL SCHEDULE Thursday - Music Chapel - Choralons Friday - Communion!

BOOK SALE!!! "BOOK"ON OVER TO THE LIBRARY! There will be a book sale in the library starting today, March 7th, and tomorrow. Also, if you have any library books please return them by March 8. Thank you.

CESIDENT ASSISTANC APPLICATIONS for the

1985-86 school year will be available on

the first day of SpringQuarter!!!

